
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year 1 Forest School – Parents Invite 

 

We would like to invite you to join Year 1 children for their last Forest School Session on Friday 8th 

October. This is an opportunity for you to come and work with the children and to complete 

activities linked to their current topics and see the children’s work so far.  

 

You will be outside for the whole of the session and will need to wear appropriate clothing and 

footwear (there is a high risk of you being covered in mud!!). 

 

Class 2 will go out for the morning session – 9.30 – 11.30am  

Class 3 will go out for the afternoon session – 1.20 – 3.20pm 

 

If you will be attending for your child’s session, please complete the attached slip so we are aware of 

numbers of adults attending. You will wait near the Forest School changing rooms for the session 

(Via the school car park)  

Thank you for your support 

 

Year 1 staff  

 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________     Class ____ 

 

_____________________________ will be attending on Friday 8th October to take part in the Forest 

School activities.  

 

Signed __________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


